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Teacher’s Message/Announcements:  
Dear 4th Grade Families, 
  We had a wonderful week in 4th grade and hope you did as well! Field Day was a 
blast! We are still learning and growing with the time that we have left. Please read the 
information below as there are many things still to come in the next week or so. Thank you 
and please reach out if you have any questions. Have a great weekend! 
                                                                                                                                      All the best, 
                                                                                                                          4th Grade Team 
 
Teacher email addresses 
   a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org   h.meszaros@cvillecatholic.org 
 
Important School Announcements 
 

● 5/26- Memorial Day- School Closed 
● 5//29- Suitcase Project Due 
● 6/3- 11:30 Dismissal/Last Day of School 

 

Social Studies  
This week in SS, students continued chapter 9 which focuses on events from the last 
century. Students learned about civil rights, important figures such as Maggie Walker, 
Arthur Ashe Jr., and many more! We will continue this work next week, 
 
There will be an open book test next Thursday or Friday. I will still send home a study guide 
on Tuesday.  
 

mailto:a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:h.meszaros@cvillecatholic.org


Math 

This week in Math, we worked on budgeting for a dream summer vacation. The class had a lot 
of fun figuring out where to go. They also got some real world experience at budgeting for the 
things they wanted over things they take for granted.  

Language Arts/Reading/Writing  
This week in LA, students continued our new and final novel, Number the Stars. This is a 
wonderful historical fiction book that goes well with what we are learning about World War 
II in Social Studies. We will continue to work on this next week, 
 
The Suitcase Project is also due next Friday. If your child is presenting next Friday (I will 
be making a schedule next week), please have them bring their project/suitcase on that 
day. If they aren’t presenting until Monday, they can bring it then. Thank you and please 
reach out if you have any questions. 

Theology 

This week in Theology, we talked about the purpose of prayer and had our quiz. Next week, 
the students will work on a project looking back over their year and remembering gratitude 
towards God. 

Science 
This week in Science, we reviewed our test. Next week, we will be doing some end of the 
year experiments and stem challenges.  
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